Tel: 01792 863275 🖀 FAX: 01792 863691 E-Mail: alltwenprimary@npt.school Web Site: alltwen-primaryschool.j2bloggy.com/ @Alltwen 🔰

Ysgol Gynradd **Alltwen** Primary School



Alltwen Primary School Alltwen Hill Pontardawe SA8 3AB

28.02.2022

Our UNICEF right this month is:



Article 7 – Your right to a name and nationality



Welcome back everyone

I hope you had a safe and enjoyable holiday after storm Eunice and Franklin.

Our thoughts and prayers are with Ukraine right now, as they battle against Russia.

If there are any families in our community effected by this, please get in touch.

We will do our best to help.



Homework

Just a reminder homework is now shared online to your child's Hwb account.

Please open, complete and upload for feedback from your child's teacher.

This term teachers will text to remind you of the class homework days and completion days. Diolch.

Read Write Inc.

Read Write Inc. is now taking over from Jolly Phonics and Bug Club Reading in school. It is a comprehensive scheme which does what it says on the tin. Pupils learn to read, write and interrogate and produce texts. Pupils are grouped according to their ability level, which accelerates their learning considerably. More information, parents open evenings (online or in the school hall) will be shared over the year. Mrs Moran is the lead teacher for RWI and will be keeping you update with more information and online resources in the near future. N.B. A power point presentation has already been shared on your child's Hwb account, if you missed the first parents meeting.

Red Nose Day

We will be celebrating RND on Friday 18th March 2022, it will be a non-school uniform day with a donation of £2 for comic relief, which includes a cake and activities etc. More info will be shared over text/e-mail. Noses are available from Sainsburys and online with an animal theme.

Parent's Evening

21st, 22nd, 23rd March

On School Cloud as before, appointments will be open the week before, if you have any problems booking, please get in touch.

If you have any concerns about your child's safety, please come and speak to us. Safeguarding information is also available on the website, if needed. Thank you, Mrs Herbert

Topic Letters

It has come to my attention that parents were not aware that topic letters are now shared over your child's Hwb account. At the beginning of each term a topic letter will be shared via your child's Hwb account to inform you of the topic/learning that your child will undertake over the term.

Llangranog - Year 6

At last year 6 pupils will be visiting Llangranog and enjoying a residential experience in May. Look out for texts and e-mails regarding this visit. Any queries, please get in touch.



Start and end times to the day return to normal now - 8.50 am till 3.20 pm. Lunchtime is 12.00 till 1.00 pm Face masks are to be worn in communal areas and by visitors. Good hygiene and ventilation practises remain in place. If a cluster of cases develop within a class or in the school, we will warn and inform you and take the necessary measures to safeguard the school